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Dear Rules Committee: 

Are you kidding me?  Why is measure SB 210 even getting a hearing?  Vote by mail 

in Oregon has worked well for so long that returning to in-person voting seems an 

absurdity.  If there are problems with Oregon's voting system, work on fixing the 

problems.  Don't throw the baby out with the bath water!  Please kick this bill to the 

curb! 

 

RBM 


